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To: All Staff & Physicians
From: Elaine Taylor, Director of Finance & Procurement

Date: August 19, 2022
Subject: Finance Department — Office Relocation

Please note that the Finance Department has relocated from Tower A, 5t
Floor and is now located in:

Tower C, Second Floor
The Cashier Window is located in C215.

Finance staff can continue to be contacted by phone and email.
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